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NO LORAAS DISPOSAL COLLECTION ON 

 
Friday, May 2nd and 

 
Friday, May 9th, 2014 

 
Due to the heavy amount of precipitation we 
have received over the last week our streets 

continue to be very soft.  Therefore, in a 
continued effort to minimize damage to our 
streets caused by large, heavy trucks and 

equipment, Council has had to cancel 
household garbage pick up and household 

recycling pick up for the next 2 weeks. 
 

A large Loraas waste bin has been placed at 
212 Main St.  Resident’s can bring their 
household waste to this location and 

dispose of it in the bin during this time. 
We regret any inconvenience that this may 

cause, and thank you for your understanding 

and assistance. 

 

 

FREE LANDFILL DAY 
 

Saturday, May 24
th

, 2013 
10:00 am to 12:00 noon and 

1:00 to 4:00 pm 
 

Each household in Blaine Lake is permitted 
to haul 1 half-ton load of garbage to the 

landfill for free.  Regular landfill rates will 
apply to any amount of garbage over this. 

 
 

SPRING TRANSFER STATION HOURS 
 

Tuesdays – 3:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Wednesdays & – 10:00 am to 12:00 noon and 
 Saturdays        1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
 
 

Newsletter 
Anyone wanting to have the newsletter emailed 
to them can contact the Town Office at 
blainelake@sasktel.net, or call 306-497-2531 to 
be added to our email list. 

 

 

 

Open Air Fires in Town 
The only burning that is permitted in Town must 
be done in a non-combustible receptacle 
constructed of cement, brick or sheet metal with 
a minimum 18-gauge thickness and it must be 
covered with a heavy gauge screen with 
openings not to exceed 13 mm.  The only thing 
that can be burnt in the fire pit is seasoned 
wood or charcoal.  Fires must be supervised, 
properly ventilated, and the smoke from the fire 
must not interfere with another person’s use and 
enjoyment of their property. 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 
The Annual Community Garage Sale will be held 
on the May long weekend, May 16, 17, 18 and 
19.  Watch for balloons in front of those 
households participating.  Any household 
wanting to participate in the Community Garage 
Sale should put balloons up on their property on 
the days they are hosting their sale.  
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CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR PETS 
Resident’s are reminded that all dogs or cats 
must be licensed, and kept on a leash when not 
on their owner’s property. If a dog or cat 
defecates (poops) on any public or private 
property other than the property of the owner, 
the owner is responsible to immediately remove 
and dispose of the feces in a sanitary manner.  
Pet owners must also remove animal feces from 
their own property in a prompt and sanitary 
manner. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

 

CANADIAN  RED CROSS 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

MARTIN’S LAKE REGIONAL PARK 

JULY 21-25/14 

Monday July 21nd 8:30 A.M. 

Meet on the Beach at Martins Lake 

$45.00 (BLCA Member) 

$55.00 (Non-Member) 

PRE-REGISTRATION ONLY 

(Please bring previous REPORT CARD) By 

Calling BLCA @ 306-497-2222 

Sponsored by the Blaine Lake Community 

Assoc. 
 
 

2nd Annual Blaine Lake Swamp 
Stomp 

Saturday, August 16/2014 
Challenging 5 km obstacle course 

With at Least 15 OBSTACLES 
Come as an Individual 

Come as a Team 
Save by Registering Early 

@Runningroom.ca 
(Races ; Saskatchewan; swamp stomp) 

Or for more info contact Bev @ 306-47-2721 
Laurie @ 306-497-2222 
Watch for more info. 

 

 
 

 
 

Soccer 

  
The Blaine Lake Community Assoc. is happy 
to announce that we received a grant in the 

amount of $1200.00 from the Community 
Initiatives Fund for Soccer Equipment.   

We hope your children are excited to participate 
in this sport as we will be offering a group for 4 & 
under as well as a 6 & under group.  
A registration night will be held on Tuesday April 
29/14 @ 7 pm at the skating rink.  
Fees are $20.00 per BLCA member and $30.00 
for a non-member. There will be a $10.00 late 
fee.  
Mauro Sanchez is eager to be coaching the 4 & 
under team and Kaleb Warkentin is raring to go 
as coach of the 6 & under group.   
Practices may start in the school gym and when 
weather permits the practices will move outdoors 
to the school soccer field.  
Practice days and times will be announced at 
registration time.  
If you require further information please contact 
Karleigh Sanchez (H) 306-497-3319. 

 
 
 

 


